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The meeting started at 1:02pm. 
 
The minutes from March 30, 2022 were approved. 
 
Update on Lot A Signage 
Facilities has removed the two signs that are between Humanities and the Science buildings.  A work 
order was put in to paint over the red markings on the asphalt which made the road appear as if it’s 
one-way.  Mitchell is working with the painter on the striping in that area. 
 
Update on Virtual Parking Permit System 
Chief Trevis got a one-year quote of $73,000 for one year, which covers everything.  Our current 
expenses for parking are around $135,000, so the virtual system would save money.  Chief Trevis had 
put in the request for the virtual parking system in Nuventive and it is just a matter of it being 
approved.  He doesn’t know yet whether physical permits will be ordered for the fall semester and is 
waiting for Ross to tell us to proceed with ordering, if needed. Chief Trevis will update Marketing 
once the timeline for the system is known, so that the information can be sent out to the students. 
 
Roundtable 
Mike T. – Most parking lots are half full or less as most students may still be taking online classes. 
 
Mitchell – He completed the AQMD training and now has to complete the Metro training in May.  
Once complete, he can get the Rideshare/Carpool program back up. 
   
The meeting ended at 1:17pm. 


